
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  March 1, 2007 

 

SUBJECT: Liquor License – American Legion Post 391 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

218 Building Corporation d/b/a American Legion Post 391 located at 218 E. St. Charles 

Road has closed their business as of March 3, 2007.  Please find an Ordinance decreasing 

the Class “I” liquor license by one. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachment 


